
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dunnottar         Term: Christmas  2021 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow! What a busy term for Dunnottar. 

Mondays have continued to explore Oliver 

Twist taught through PSHE concepts. We 

have explored types of relationships and the 

criminal justice system. Life Skills have linked 

to PSHE in relation to crime and have 

covered Community Inclusion from the 

Preparation from Adulthood outcomes. 

Students have continued to cook for the 

whole of Post 16 choosing some brilliant 

recipes and executing with professionalism. 

World of Work has focussed on Health and 

Safety and students have explored different 

aspects of this within different work 

environments. Linking to this, we have 

worked on our communication skills through 

conversation and role play. Wellbeing 

sessions have explored certain emotions that 

we can evoke such as gratitude. English has 

continued to develop skills in areas of 

Reading, Writing and Spoken Language and 

some students have engaged in Practice 

Functional Skill papers. Maths has continued 

to build on the foundation of number and 

has now explored measurement in functional 

contexts such as shopping.  

Anna has supported students through Drama 

sessions to explore the use of Green Screen 

and intonation and expression.  

Experience Afternoon has continued to allow 

students to explore a new skill and develop 

competence within it. We have some great 

chefs, minecrafters, beauticians, crafters and 

DT’ers!  

We have been lucky enough to have a 

cricket coach in for P.E. sessions and have 

explored table cricket which many students 

enjoyed! 

Some students have continued or started 

work experience which allows for exposure of 

a different environment and development of 

new skills we can’t necessarily teach at Post 

16. 

We have had a lovely term and are very 

much looking forward to the new term 

starting on January 4th! See you then!  

   


